City Clerk

From: Mark Ware <mware@missionpoint.com>

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 5:42 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: Shayna Anes; DJ Ware
Subject: Telehandler Permit Request

Good evening Danielle,

Will you please add this email as an attachment to our request for a telehandler.

Dear City Council,

Mission Point currently has an annual vehicle permit for a Kabota. It is currently not functioning. We are in the process of replacing hour HVAC system in the conference center. We were planning on using our already permitted vehicle to move the compressors from the beaver dock to the conference center but will now need to rent a telehandler to replace the Kabota. We plan to make 4 trips from the beaver dock to the conference center. This should take only one day but possibly 2. The window of the period requested is for scheduling purposes, not actual use of the vehicle. This system will be needed for the air handling in the conference building which also houses many of our employees. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark Ware





MARK WARE

Chief Executive Officer

One Lakeshore Drive Mackinac Island, MI 49757 O 906.847.3002 C 832.746.2239

missionpoint.com 906.847.3000





